
From: Richard Guzman
To: Robert Prato

Cc: Jimi Yerokun

Subject: Your voice msg

Date: Tuesday, April 24, 2007 10:42:33 AM

Bob - got your voice message; I understand, I'll wait for the revised versions of talking points and letter
to previously selected licensees as Jimi is making some changes. Also, we'll be sure to let you know
before we make our initial call to our licensing contact. Having you or someone from RES to provide
coverage during any interface w/the licensee on SOARCA is a good idea.

Rich
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